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	PRESS RELEASE


Whistle with a ball and candies can smother children
(Prague, August 30, 2012) It is very easy to buy this whistle with a colourful ball and candies to a begging child. However, the results of safety assessment of this product alert: the product is intended to be put into mouth and such toys or their parts must be manufactured or secured in the way that the risk of their suffocation or breathing in by a child is minimal the same as the risk of various other injuries. In this case it was found that when the product is used in a common and predictable way there is a high probability that a child gets injured because of the easy to separate parts which the whistle is made from. This is why the Czech Trade Inspection Authority banned selling of this toy and the distributor withdrew the product from the market. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority found that a product which can pose risk especially to children is offered in the inner market. Namely it is this product:
Whistle with a small ball and candies
Made in China
Importer: P. Grygar, Karlovy Vary
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Dangers
The toy’s plastic cover can be separated and can all fit in the testing tube for small parts. Within the test, the whistle separated and so did the balloon’s adapter consisting of two parts. All the removable and irremovable parts of the product can all fit in the testing tube for small parts.
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With regard to the fact that the product is put into mouth, the appropriate legal regulations require that the toys or their parts shall not be swallowed or breathed in or stuck in mouth or throat as well as stuck at the entry of the lower respiratory tract.

With regard to the detected deficiencies it is probable that when using the product in a common and predictable way, a situation can occur in which children can get injured. 

The CTIA banned selling of 60 pieces of the product and the distributor subsequently took action and withdrew the product from the market. However, it is not excluded that these products are still available in the market from other distributors.
Further information can be found at the website of the CTIA www.coi.cz or at the communication department of the CTIA. 
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